
Sayyid Al-Hakeem congratulates the Iraqi people on winning against their
Vietnamese counterpart

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, congratulated the Iraqi people on

the national team winning against their Vietnamese counterpart on 21/11/2023.

In a statement by Sayyid Al-Hakeem: “We congratulate our people and heroes of our National Team

for their second consecutive win in the dual qualifiers of the AFC Asian Cup 2023 and the World

Cup after winning against their Vietnamese Host. We express our wishes for our heroes to

persist in their path of brilliance, realizing the aspirations of our people by qualifying for

the tournament.


